

The Pompey Club

A Fore Winds Development Company Recreational Facility

Dear Richard,

I wish to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for the tremendous help and assistance your firm has given us with respect to our recent insurance claim. Owning a seasonal business is a difficult proposition to begin with and losing our maintenance facility mid-season only added to our work load and stress.

Hiring your firm to help with our claim was by far one of the best decisions we made. Throughout the whole process you spent considerable time in performing a meticulous and detailed check on every aspect of our claim. You were always accessible, always sympathetic to our situation and never left us hanging. Through your expertise and experience you were able to pro cure us every dollar possible on our very complicated and extensive claim.

I would highly recommend you and your firm to anyone in need of your services.

Again Thank You so Much!

Sincerely,

Stan Gorman

Owner of Pompey Club